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August  31,  2016
Congratulations to our new Associates

McLeod Law is  pleased to  welcome Emma Hamilton  and Laura  Piercy  as  associates  to  the  firm,  following their  articling
year and recent admissions to the Alberta Bar.

Emma joins our Wills & Estates and Family Law groups, and Laura joins our Commercial Litigation group. 
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